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ACTIVITY UPDATE FOR SEPTEMBER 2014 
 

 
 

 
 
Vancouver Island Military Museum:  
 
Staff will be assisting the Vancouver Island Military Museum on a small Centenary event on 
Remembrance Day to recognize and celebrate the Nanaimo Veterans Wall of Honor and the 
100th Anniversary of the start of the First World War.   
 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT:  
 
Culture Grants:  
 
On 5-SEPT-2014, The City of Nanaimo announced that applications from community 
organizations needing financial assistance to support their cultural organization or events are 
now being accepted.  Two grants are available to local non-profit organizations: a Cultural 
Operating Grant and a Cultural Festivals & Events Grant.   
 
These grant programs support Cultural Vitality, one of the four pillars of the 2012-2015 
Corporate Strategic Plan. As well, they support the 2014-2020 Cultural Plan for a Creative 
























